
Resolution 2/2021 

The Committee of Veterinary Sciences and Biology of Reproduction of the Polish 

Academy of Sciences Committee of Veterinary Sciences of 29/09/2021 on the 

recommendation of Candidates for correspondent members of the Polish Academy of 

Sciences 

 

As a result of the vote of the Committee of Veterinary Sciences and Biology of Reproduction 

of the Polish Academy of Sciences conducted on September 27-29, 2021 via electronic 

communication, a decision was made to positively recommend all four submitted to the 

Committee for the evaluation of Candidates for Correspondent Members of the Polish Academy 

of Sciences: prof. Marta Kankofer, prof. Marek Koziorowski, prof. Dariusz Skarżyński, prof. 

Stanisław Winiarczyk. 

 

Voting results: 

Votes cast: 41 

Votes for a positive recommendation of the four nominated Candidates: 38 

Votes for a negative recommendation - 0 

Abstaining: 3 

 

The Committee of Veterinary Sciences and Biology of Reproduction of the Polish Academy of 

Sciences positively recommends all four Candidates for Correspondent Members of the Polish 

Academy of Sciences: prof. Marta Kankofer, prof. Marek Koziorowski, prof. Dariusz 

Skarżyński, prof. Stanisław Winiarczyk. 

 

The resolution comes into force on the day of its adoption 

 

Chairman of KNWiBR 

Prof. dr hab. Wojciech Niżański 

 

 


